
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 24, 2022 8:20 AM 
'pbholmes0@gmail.com ' 
Consumer Contact 
RE:Docket#20200226-SU 

Good Morning, Paul Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00609-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20200226, 
and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: pbholmes0@gmail.com <pbholmes0@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, January 22, 2022 10:07 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket #20200226-SU 

Gentlemen: 

I, Paul Holmes, have been a full time resident of Little Gaspari Ila Island for the past twenty seven years. My property is 
located at 
9496 Albarado. I formally object to the certification for this proposed sewer. I request that the PSC deny EU's application 
for waste water treatment on LGI. 
Jack Boyer has never installed a sewer system and should not start with one as complicated as a bridgeless barrier 
island. The lack of rightaways, regular power outages, no roads to follow, hurricanes, etc. would present challenges to 
an experienced sewer operator and should not be attempted by a neophyte. If Charlotte County wants a sewer system 
out here, they should take responsibility for it as they have in most of the rest of the County. 
I would strongly urge y'all to visit our little section of "old Florida" and see what I mean. Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, Paul Holmes 

Sent from Mail for Windows 
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